From:

Sent: 29 December 2018 12:28

To:

Subject: Fwd: PS29 - Proposal objection
Categories: Consulation response

Dear Sir / Madam,

I would like to formally lodge my opposition to the proposed new housing developments in
Cam / Dursley.

As a resident in this area the number of new properties already built has significantly
changed and Impacted this area, and not for the better! It is an area of natural beauty
that you the government seem happy to destroy Once it’s gone we will never get it back.
From a practical perspective there just isn’t enough infrastructure in this area to
support more homes, it’s already virtually impossible to get a Dr’s appointment and the
roads / car parking are a disgrace. May be focus on sorting out the potholes!

If this new development goes ahead you will be turning this wonderful part of the world
into another Bradley Stoke which nobody wants, now or ever.

Please consider the people who live here, that you represent and their requests before
forcing us to endure a distraction of our environment and community buy this horrendous
plan.

Please acknowledge receipt of this objection.

My contact details:



